At a General Meeting held June 27th, 1855, it was moved by Hon. M. B. Almon,—"That at this and all future elections of Governors the ballot shall be taken separately for each vacancy," which being seconded passed in the affirmative.

At the General Meeting, October 17th, 1856, it was resolved, "That the right of voting by proxy be in no way interfered with."

The following resolution was passed at the General Meeting 24th June, 1857.

Resolved, That the ballot be not sent round for any officer of this Association, or of the Board of Governors, whose name has not been previously proposed and seconded by some member of the Association; and that the ballot be not taken until all the names of the persons intended to be proposed for any office be given.

روب

Co

the clo mi Ge Ha bei un vot opi is 1 un Co Co CH Do W by int Ma the

Al